
Brother Knights of Arizona
December 4, 2018

Hispanic Prolife Leadership

K O C O A
THE OFFICIAL NEWSLETTER OF THE ARIZONA STATE COUNCIL

Dear Mr. Kalisz,

On behalf of the Office of Parish Hispanic Leadership Support (Apostolado
de Respeto a la Vida y Evangelización) we thank you from the bottom of our hearts
for your generous sponsorship support on our past Hispanic Prolife Gala Dinner. As
most of you know, we had a wonderful time and it was a blessing hearing from our
Bishops Thomas J. Olmsted and Eduardo A. Nevarez, as well as from our key note
speaker, Fr. Shenan J. Boquet, whom shared the wonderful work he is been doing all
over the world as the president of Human Life International and whom we also
collaborated with to co-host the1st U.S. Priest, Seminarians and Laity Prolife
Encounter here in our Diocese. With your support we can continue our
evangelization mission as promoters of the Gospel of Life within our Diocese and
beyond. God bless you!

Please be assure of our prayers for you, your family and your organization.
Our upcoming 4th Prolife Gala Dinner will be taking place on Saturday, November 9th
at St. Francis Xavier in Phoenix. Please save the date. We would be reaching out to
you with more details in the upcoming year.

A small gift of appreciation will be on its way.

With gratitude,

Carmen Portela, PhD
Director
Office of Parish Hispanic Leadership Support


